
MEMORANDUM 
 

 

Dear Requesters, 

I hereby notify you that the Executive Board has approved the request for a 25-business day 

extension to determine the eligibility of the Request MICI-BID-CR-2017-0125, referring to the 

"Reventazón Hydroelectric Project" - Request IV. 

The intention for requesting such extension is to allow the dialogue you have had with 

Management to continue for you to find a satisfactory solution to your concerns. 

In accordance with the above, the new deadline for MICI for issuing the Memorandum of Eligibility 

Determination for the Request MICI-BID-CR-2017-0125 would be November 15, 2017. 

I remind you that all information regarding the management of your Request to date can be 

consulted in our Public Registry. 

We are always at your disposal to answer your questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

FROM: Victoria Márquez-Mees, MICI Director 

REFERENCE: 
Request MICI-BID-CR-2017-0125 related to the “Reventazón 

Hydroelectric Power Project”- Request IV (CR-L1049, CR-L1056 and 

others) 

DATE: October 11, 2017 

SUBJECT: Notification of Extension for The Determination of Eligibility 

http://www.iadb.org/en/mici/complaint-detail,19172.html?ID=MICI-BID-CR-2017-0125

